
 

Coach, 
 
Thank you for attending this weekend’s event 
 
We are very excited to have your program with us. 
 
FCP would like to share a few friendly reminders about this weekend’s 
event, as we hope to provide a great experience for you, your players 
and your parents. 
 

1. Each team is required to provide 1 scorekeeper for the scorer’s 
table. 

2. With respect to everyone’s time, Game Time is Forfeit Time! 
Please refer to forfeit rule for further information. Directors do 
reserve the right to make changes to this rule, if seen necessary. 

3. Results will be posted on fcphoops.com on Saturday evening, and 
every hour on Sunday. 

4. If you need immediate scoring updates, please call Jaelen at 609-
744-0330. 

5. Fighting, Cursing, Taunting or any inappropriate actions at this 
event will results in immediate disqualification. We encourage all 
teams to display good sportsmanship at all times! 

 
Thank you again and we look forward to hosting your team. 


